IT'S WHERE YOUR KID'S BELONG





Dear Community Member,

It would be our pleasure to have you attend our **Family Service**, for children of all ages, on either one or both of the following dates:

Rosh Hashanah Thursday, September 21 @ 3:30 p.m. and/or Yom Kippur Saturday, September 30 @ 2:30 pm

Tickets are required for every person entering the building.

Kindly complete this form and submit it to the Temple Office by fax @ 905-889-2252 or by email to charlottecantor@templeharzion.com

Name of 1st Adult:	
Address:	Tel. #
E-Mail Address:	
	Tel. #
E-Mail Address:	
Total Number of Tickets Required:	. THERE IS NO CHARGE.